
 

November 3, 2020 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
Mr. Jason Smith (Jason.Smith@tecumseh.com) 
Tecumseh Products Company 
2700 W Wood St. 
Paris TN 38242 
 
 Subject:  Site Investigation Work Plan- Approval 
                            Tecumseh Products Co LLC (former) PFAS, New Holstein WI 
                            BRRTS# 02-08-585623 
 
Dear Mr. Smith: 
 
On August 25, 2020, a Site Investigation Work Plan (SIWP) for per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) 
identified as present on this site was submitted to the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) on your behalf by 
AECOM. A review fee of $700.00 was received on October 27, 2020.  The Department of Natural Resources 
(DNR) has reviewed the submitted work plan and APPROVES the scope of work with the following comments: 
 

• This is a limited work plan based on performing historical research and use of existing site monitoring 
wells.  Additional site investigation work beyond this scope of work may be needed to meet the 
requirements of Wis. Adm. Code ch. NR 716 to define contamination in soil, groundwater or other 
media.   

• Evaluation of the potential presence of emerging contaminants other than PFAS is required per the 
August 17, 2020 Emerging Contaminants Reminder Letter. 

• All actions must comply with the ch. NR 700 rule series, Wis. Adm. Code, and all other applicable state 
statutes and administrative rules. 

• Per Wis. Admin. Code § NR 716.11(1)(2g), field investigation activities shall be initiated within 90 days of 
this notice to proceed and sampling results must be sent to the DNR and any property owner(s), 
including owners of off-site properties from which samples have been collected, within 10 days of 
receipt (Wis. Admin. Code § NR 716.14).  
 

Please contact me by phone at 920-808-0170 or via email at Kevin.McKnight@wisconsin.gov if you have any 
questions regarding this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin D. McKnight 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
 
Cc:  James Buss, AECOM (James.Buss@aecom.com) 
       City of New Holstein (clangenfeld@wppienergy.org)  

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
Oshkosh Service Center 
625 E CTY Y, Suite 700 
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